
 

Contact Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh: 
Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5604 
Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS    
Project hotline: 206-205-9286  
SMS updates: Text “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311 
 

For more information: 

Alternative formats available: 
206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 
 

Construction of the treatment station on the 
project site begins in early 2018 

Project update       September 12, 2017 

Site preparation and demolition 
complete 

King County’s contractor, Titan Earthwork, has completed site 
preparation and demolition activities. Over the past few 
months crews: 

• Demolished and removed aboveground structures 
• Removed underground utilities, fuel storage tanks, and 

contaminated soil 
• Installed a new security fence around the project site 
• Graded the site to level the ground 

 
The site is now ready for construction of the Wet Weather Treatment Station, expected to begin in early 
2018.  
 
Throughout demolition, the project team used best 
management practices to protect public health and the 
environment. These included:  

• Dust control measures, such as frequently spraying the 
site down with water 

• Installing a silt fence to capture sediment in 
stormwater runoff to protect the Duwamish River 

• Placing small rocks over the project site to control 
erosion and dust prior to construction  

 
What to expect between now and early next year 

• Minimal activity on the site  
• Site monitoring by Titan Earthwork to ensure security 
• Construction of a private development will continue on  

the property adjacent to the Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station site 
• Update this fall on 2018 construction of the Wet Weather Treatment Station 
• Active construction hotline during weekdays only, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. until construction activities 

begin 

 

Site preparation and demolition is complete 
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